
 

Laura Fisher 

I am a mother of two, a son who attends Russell Hall in year 1 and a daughter who has just 

turned two. I am currently a newly qualified teacher, specialising in Computer Science and 

ICT. My job is amazing and I am one of the lucky few who gets to skip into work every day, 

seeing children progress and having mini ‘lightbulb’ moments is inspirational, and in the 

words of Busted, “It’s what I go to school for”. 

I have decided to become a parent governor simply because I want to be a part of Russell 

Hall, my son is absolutely flourishing in this establishment and he’s always so excited to 

come to school – which makes my job as a mother fairly straight forward! Since he started in 

reception, I have witnessed a multitude of positive changes and I am looking forward to 

seeing the school continue to move forward. 

Being a mother, and teaching takes up a great proportion of my time, but when I’m not 

marking or lesson planning I love to lounge in front of the television and watch a variety of 

series’; Prison Break and The Walking Dead are firm favourites! I also love to read, although 

it has been a while since I’ve read anything that doesn’t involve Dinosaurs that poop or a 

family of pigs! 

 

 


